
July 5, 2023 - Cedric Boutsen: 

“an unforgettable experience...”

“ ”
Dear racing enthusiasts,

I’m delighted to share an unforgettable experience I recently had at the iconic 
Castellet track: driving the 2011 V8 Lotus Formula 1 car. It was a dream come true, 
exceeding all expectations!

The day began with thrilling Formula 4 sessions, setting the stage for what awaited 
me. As I stepped into the cockpit of the Lotus/Alpine F1, the anticipation was 
overwhelming. The engine roared to life, filling the air with raw power...
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Accelerating with mind-boggling speed, the g-forces pushed me into my seat. The 
car’s precision handling responded to every input, while its connection to the road 
heightened the exhilaration. Time seemed to stand still as I pushed the limits, craving 
for more with each lap.

The Castellet track’s beauty served as a captivating backdrop. Surrounded by scenic 
views, I felt a connection to racing legends who had graced this track before me. The 
experience deepened my appreciation for the skill and bravery of Formula 1 drivers.

Driving a Formula 1 car at Castellet was an experience of a lifetime, etched in my 
memory forever. It has fueled my passion for motorsports, and I can’t wait to witness 
upcoming races and cheer on my favorite teams and drivers.

Dreams do come true with the help of the right people, in this case, the Winfield 
Racing School located at the Castellet. So, keep pushing boundaries, and one day, 
you might find yourself behind the wheel of a Formula 1 car as well!

Wishing you all the speed, excitement, and exhilaration the world of motorsport 
offers,

Best regards,

Cedric Boutsen
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